
The Goose Bay State Game Refuge includes state owned lands and waters around the 
mouth and lower reaches of Goose Creek, near Point Mackenzie.  The Alaska Department 
of Fish and Game (ADF&G) would like to know how people use the refuge and what fish, 
wildlife, waterfowl, habitat resources and public access are important to members of the 
public so we can develop a management plan for the refuge.  

More information about the refuge and planning can be found at:  

Goose Bay SGR: https://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=goosebay.main  
Planning: https://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=habitatoversight.specialareas 

1) What do you value about the refuge?

2) How do you use the refuge? Do you hunt, fish, birdwatch, hike, and/or do other
activities in the refuge?  How do you get into the refuge?

GOOSE BAY STATE GAME REFUGE  
MANAGEMENT PLAN 

Public Scoping Questionnaire 

https://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=goosebay.main
https://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=habitatoversight.specialareas


3) Is there anything that currently concerns you about the refuge or uses of the refuge?

4) What do you anticipate as concerns for the refuge in the future?

5) Is there anything else we should know?

Comments are due by May 12, 2025 

You are welcome to use this questionnaire or submit other written comments to one of the following 
addresses.  

dfg.hab.specialarea@alaska.gov 

 or 

DWC Lands and Refuges, ADF&G 
333 Raspberry Rd.  
Anchorage, AK 99518 

For questions on how to submit comments please contact 907-267-2122 or 
dfg.hab.specialarea@alaska.gov . 
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